
Hello everyone,  

Mint Class have had a busy start 

to the summer term! Our topic has 

been ‘around the world’ and we 

have been exploring a different 

continent each week. So far we 

have explored Asia where we used 

a range of spices to make marks 

and Africa where we read ‘Handa’s  

Surprise’ and explored all the  

different fruits during our science 

lessons.  

We have also been reading the story 

‘Walking through the jungle’ where 

we love exploring all the sensory 

props!  

We look forward to seeing you soon!  

Amy, Pam, Fay, Colette, Sharon, 

Barbara, Lorraine & Jemimah.  


